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Small Drainage Projects 
 

 

Temporary Roadway Closure Notification 
 

The City of Shoreline will be constructing stormwater improvements on Linden Avenue N during 

August 2021.  During construction, a portion of Linden Avenue N will be temporarily closed to 

through traffic.  You are receiving this notification because you live near the construction site 

and may be impacted by the temporary closure.   

 

When: During the month of August, for a total of 14 days. 

Where: Linden Avenue N between N 153rd Place and N 155th Street 

 

What to Expect: 

• Full closure of Linden Avenue N between N 153rd Place and N 155th Street to through traffic. 

• Local residential access will be maintained inside the roadway closure and work zone 

• A detour route signage will be in place 

• No on-street parking in the work zone 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager Lea Bonebrake at: 

LBonebrake@shorelinewa.gov – or – (206) 801-2475 

 

(For questions during the period of July 23rd and July 30th, please contact Leif 

Johansen at LJohansen@shorelinewa.gov – or – (206) 801-2489) 
 

For current information about specific project sites and schedule updates, see 

the project website: shorelinewa.gov/swsmallprojects 
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Project Vicinity Map 
 

 

  

   


